
Corona Virus Update - UK Holidays - June-July 2020
Following the Government's announcement that the current lockdown rules will remain in place for another
3 weeks at least, we wanted to give you a short update for those whose holidays commence after 20th June

2020 that have not yet been rearranged.

We cannot say for sure what the position of the corona virus pandemic will be in the UK in between 20th
June & 18th July 2020 but we can say that unless the restrictions are suddenly lifted, we will next

communicate with you regarding the position of your holidays week commencing 4th May 2020. Until then
no-one on these holidays needs to send in final balance payments until you have heard from us specifically.
We may communicate in a general email such as this or directly to those on those holidays according to any

other information that needs to be communicated.

Please see over the page for revised dates of previously re-arranged holidays which we
have organised by Holiday Destination for ease of comparision and we show the original holiday and the

new holidays together. For those who were due to come on a holiday in May or June 2020 and havent been
in touch yet please do let us know ASAP what holiday you would like to transfer to or whether you would

prefer to just transfer to next year as this will help us with our planning.

If you have paid a deposit for your holiday from August 2020 onwards but not yet paid
the final balance

If you are on a holiday this year and haven’t paid your final balance we are relaxing the payment terms from
90 days to 60 days before the start of the holiday, to give more time for us to notify you of the anticipated
position. This also applies to any re-arranged holiday. However, please keep an eye on emails like this one
as the situation develops.

As you are aware this is a very difficult situation and is very difficult for us to plan for so please bear with us
and if you are able to be flexible that will also help but we will endeavour to adapt to the changing
circumstances as best as possible and communicate with you at the appropriate points.

If you have concerns please contact us by email in the first instance, and not by phone and we will answer as
soon as we can. We hope to respond within 2-3 days but no more than 5 working days.



Revised Plans for April/May/June Painting Holidays

Chichester Harbour

Paul Weaver - 6th-10th Sept 2020 (arrival 6th), moved from April/May

Wells, Somerset

Shelagh Ashley - 15th-19th Nov 2020 (arrival 15th), moved from 31st May,

which will include sketchbook work outdoors and painting indoors. If you are interested then please email
us. It will be published on our web site shortly.

Exmoor National Park

Simply, Sketch & Paint

21st-27th August 2020 (arrival 21st), moved from 26th May.

Those on the Sketching & Walking holiday might like to consider this one but this is the one with no tutor
or wait for other holidays to be released later, should others be moved.

The Wye Valley

Paul Talbot-Greaves

25th-29th Oct 2020 (arrival 25th), moved from 7th June

Carol Kibble - 9th-12th Nov 2020 (arrival 9th), moved from 10th May


